
Appendix 3  
 
Extract of draft minutes from Standards Committee 12 January 2011   
 
Annual Audit Letter  
 
The committee considered the Annual Audit Letter and noted that the 
governance arrangements were sound and that the council had continued to 
review, improve and consolidate its processes. 
 
Resolved: 
 
That the Letter be noted. 
 


